Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 12 November 2013

The fundraising committee met on 25 October 2013.

Current events update

Thank you to M. H. for organising a Zumba for Education fundraiser / social event! It's on for 21 November, 7pm, in the school hall. Please all come along and bring your friends (adults only). This is the last P&C fundraising event for the year.

Fundraising Goals/Plan

The committee agreed on the following goals for 2014:

- 1. To organise the same yearly events that were on the present year's fundraising calendar (see below)
- 2. To use the funds from these regular events to cover ongoing 'maintenance' commitments, e.g. canteen power bill, hardship funding etc., as well as funding requests by the school via the school's strategic plan and/or direct funding applications to the P&C
- 3. To provide input into the school's strategic plan via the school council's P&C representatives as needed
- 4. To focus on improving volunteer engagement and care, and to prioritise the social aspects of fundraising events
- 5. To allow consideration of individual additional projects that may be funded by additional fundraising events, grant submissions or appeals for direct donations

Events calendar for 2014

The committee has decided to host the well-established fundraising events again for 2014, and pool all other resources into organising the Trivia Night. We are still looking for event coordinators for the Welcome BBQ and Father's Day. Please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you can help

Event	Date	Coordinator
Welcome BBQ	TBC	???
		Year 1 volunteer sought as
		coordinator
Mother's Day Stall	TBC (around 11 May)	C. H.
		J. DS.
Trivia Night	TBC (Saturday in June)	G. H.
		J. B.
City to Surf	10 August	Parking: K. J.
Father's Day	TBC (around 7 September)	???
Grandparents' Day book sale	TBC	
(school run event)		
Clothes Swaps	TBC	

Trivia Night 2014

G. H. and J. B. kindly agreed to take up the role of overall coordinator for the Trivia Night 2014. It was decided that the party will have an <u>Eighties</u> theme. Some parents have already volunteered to

be responsible for a range of tasks required, but more volunteers are needed, in particular to be responsible for the following:

- Ticketing (it was decided to use an online pre-booking system for tickets)
- Setup on the night
- Coordination of payments on the night
- Storage of prizes/donations
- → Volunteers please contact the coordinators directly or email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

The next fundraising committee meeting will take place in Term 1/2014. If you would like to participate, please email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

A huge thank you to all the fabulous volunteers who have contributed so much time, effort and creativity in making 2013 a great fundraising year for BBPS P&C!

BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee